
 

 

WFWP USA has moved to Suite 608 in the same building - 481 8th Ave., NY 10001 
 
Angelika Selle 
June 2, 2022 
 

   

Dear WFWP members, friends, and supporters, 
  

Happy June! 

  

We would like to inform you of a recent update to our National Home Office. We 

have moved from Suite 1228 to Suite 608, still within our current building at 481 8th 

Avenue, New York, NY 10001. Please note the change when mailing anything to our 

office. 

  
New Mailing Address: 

481 8th Ave., Suite 608 

New York, NY 10001 
  

If you sent something recently, no worries, it will be delivered to our mail box. Please 

note for future mailings. 
  

Thank you, as always, for your kind support. 

  

WFWP USA 
  

Women's Federation for World Peace 

481 Eighth Ave, Suite 608 

New York, NY 10001 

 

 

    

 

  

 
 


